
 Mental Maths  
Mental Maths encourages 
understanding, is logical and fun! We 
will be purchasing new resources to 
include target boards, dice games, 
number fans and table top maths 
games to enhance the teaching and 
learning of mental maths strategies 
and techniques in our classrooms

Writing 
During 2016/2017 we carried out an 
audit of the writing which takes place 
in our classrooms.  This year we have 
decided to continue to develop our 
writing through the teaching of 
different genres and where possible 
have our writing linked to our World 
Around Us topic. 
 

ICT & iPads 
After a successful year of fundraising 
in 2016/2017, we are delighted to be 
able purchase some iPads for school.  
These will be a great resource in each 
of the classrooms along with the 
computers and laptops.  Staff will 
receive training on how to enhance 
learning in the classroom using the 
iPads and no doubt the children will 
be able to share their expertise with 
staff. 
 

Investigations 
Children love getting their 
investigative hats on.  This year we are 
incorporating more investigations 
into our classroom teaching.  Ideas 
such as ‘Which materials are the best 
insulators?, Who can throw the bean 
bag the furthest?, What colours can 
we make using the primary colours?, 
What will a nail rust in best?, will be 
happening in our classrooms.  Look 
out for updates on our school website; 
for pictures of the investigations 
taking place and children telling you 
about the outcomes of the 
investigations. 
 

After School Clubs 
This year we hope to continue to 
develop our After School Clubs.  Our 
first term of clubs will start week 
beginning Monday 18th September.  
Clubs will include Cookery, Eco, 
Dance Fusion, Netball, and Good 
News Club. We are always looking for 
new club ideas so please feel free to 
share these with your class teacher. 
 

Friends of Dunseverick 
Last year our Friends of Dunseverick 
group started up and what a great 
year they had!  We hope that this will 
continue this year and raise much 
needed funds for our school to 
enhance the learning that takes place. 
 

Healthy Habits 
We will continue to promote heathy 
eating throughout school.  We 
encourage parents and teachers to 
work together to promote awareness 
among the children of healthy 
lifestyles.  Our school kitchen will 
continue to provide breakfast club, 
break club and school dinners.   
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